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Dear Match Families,

Since the start of the school year, we have connected with a
number of students about how they spent this past summer. We
learned that Summer 2022 was an opportunity for students to
reconnect with friends and family, while partaking in a variety of
summer programs.

Although next summer might seem far away, it is not too early to
start thinking about summer activities for your child(ren). Summer
break gives students the flexibility to participate in a variety of
activities. Many programs have begun their enrollment and/or
application process for Summer 2023.

Some programs have begun enrollment for next summer. In
December/January, majority of programs will begin enrolling. Here are
some way you can prepare for this summer programs enrollment cycle:

e Visit matchmore.org to browse a list of programs in the area and

discuss with your child the type of program they would want to go to.

e Schedule a time with Ms. Moreta, using calendly.com/matchmore, if
you have any questions and/or need support with applying for
programs.

¢ Look out for text messages about various program informations
sessions that will be taking place over the course of the school year.

e Eagle Island (Virtual)-Nov. 30, 2022 @ 5:30 (4th to 8th grade students)-
www.rebrand.ly/EI22

e C5 (In-person)- Dec. 5, 2022 @ 5:30pm (7th grade only) - www.rebrand.ly/C52023

Match More's

2023
Partnerships:

Hale Education
Bethel STEAM
YMCA

Eagle Island

A Thousand Summers
Brown University
JP Kids Art

Camp Beyond
NOLS

Generation Teach
EIL

Yleana Foundation

..and more

For Match More questions, contact

Ms. Moreta at

matchmore@matchschool.org or call

(617) 221- 6118.
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